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Notice to All GMBHCA Members 

 
 
Date: 31

st
 August 2016. 

 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
GMBHCA has elected the new Executive Committee members on 25th June 2016 in accordance with 
the Charity Commission guidelines and rules laid out in the Constitution, the list of which is endorsed 
by Charity Commission and is attached in the invitation card. The new GMBHCA Executive 
Committee members are solely responsible for carrying out all day to day activities of the organisation 
for the period 2016-2018. 
 
This year, 2016, GMBHCA and Indian Association, Manchester are jointly celebrating Durga Puja at 
Gandhi Hall with the same jubilant and glamour like previous years. GMBHCA is grateful to IAM’s 
whole-hearted support to GMBHCA organisation during this unrest period. 
 
We understand that you were utterly confused due to multiple e-mails and letters communicated to 
you about GMBHCA from various senders. We have come to know lately that your details have been 
passed out to outsiders by one of the ex-Executive Committee member without any consent of the 
previous GMBHCA Executive Committee member. The current elected GMBHCA Executive 
Committee members apologize for all the inconvenience caused to you and if you have come across 
any issues with regard to disclosure of your details please inform us immediately. Please ignore all e-
mails and letters from all other senders in the future, apart from the undersigned. Furthermore, we 
also request you to donate money ONLY to the authorised GMBHCA Executive Committee members 
and to NONE OTHERS.  
 
We earnestly thank you for your active support during this turbulence period since a year, and 
GMBHCA Executive Committee are greatly indebted to you on this. We believe that you will still carry 
on the same way in the coming days and encourage us to build a strong GMBHCA in the future. 

 
 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr BHARATI KAR 

 

General Secretary 

On Behalf of Executive Committee 


